rrom: [

Sent: 13 May 2021 10:26
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: Chipping Congregational Church

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

Date: 13 May 2021 at 10:18:47 BST
To: Macholc@ribblevalley.gov.uk
Subject: Chipping Congregational Church

With reference to planning application 3/2021/0461 and the above’s application to
site a plain cross on the gable end of Providence Chapel although | appreciate
crosses and other symbols were not a regular feature of nineteenth century non
conformist chapels of this type no one | spoke to in my role as pastor of the above or
since could see why anyone would object to a cross being sited on a church and
thought it entirely normal.

The proposal would appear to have wide community support and would in no way
impact significantly on the austere aesthetics of the building.

Best Regards

Sent from my iPhone



